
From: Luhn, James (Bryan) <bluhn@wcbd.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
CC: Olinger, Heather L.HOlinger@wcbd.com

Date: 10/1/2015 11:30:57 AM
Subject: WCBD Weather Question

Hi Chaney,
 
Is the governor monitoring the impending weather situation, and is there a state of emergency declaration likely?
Our meteorologists say this could be a major flooding disaster in the Lowcountry, so we want to give our viewers as 
much info as possible.
 
Thanks,
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